Dear Coach,

We will be hosting a dual meet on Saturday, March 27th, 2021. The races will be run at Bonnie
Mead Golf Course in Milton. Bonnie Mead is located off Old Highway 26 on Bowers Lake Road.
Bonnie Mead was not used during the 2020 Golf Season, so it will serve as a unique location for
this race. We look forward to hosting during this unprecedented season.

Facility and Parking:

Bonnie Mead is a former golf course that is no longer maintained. There will be mowed paths
for the race. If you are walking off the mowed path, please watch your step as the ground may
be uneven.

Spectators:

This meet will not have a limit to the number of spectators allowed, but we do ask that
spectators wear a mask and maintain social distancing. We understand that this event is
outside, and that many people may be experiencing “COVID fatigue”, however, in order to
continue allowing spectators, we ask that everyone please comply with these guidelines.

Course and Map:

The 5k course will be run in two loops, following the old golf course. The course is made up of
rolling hills. Spectators will be able to enjoy the races with multiple opportunities to see athletes.
Racers will follow the mowed path, along with course flags. A course map will be included with
this packet. We will have additional copies prepared on race day.

Schedule
All Girls Race: 10:00am
All Boys Race: 10:45am

Entries:
Rosters are due by Wednesday, March 24th at 12:00pm. Please use wi.milesplit.com to enter
your teams.

Facility and Parking:

Bonnie Mead is a former golf course that is no longer maintained. There will be mowed paths
for the race. If you are walking off the mowed path, please watch your step as the ground may
be uneven.

There is a parking lot on site that should have enough parking for spectators. If the lot should fill
up, there is additional parking across the street at Oak Ridge Golf Course. This would be a
short walk from the site of the course.

Please contact Pat Jauch at jauchp@milton.k12.wi.us with any questions regarding this meet.
Thanks and we look forward to seeing you at the meet.



http://wi.milesplit.com/

